
We are pleased to announce the 

promotion of Brittney Geralds to 

Fleet Manager.  

Brittney has been with the Division 

since 2014, most recently working 

as the Crime Laboratory Technician 

within Operational Support Services 

at the Bureau of Forensic Services 

Laboratory. 

 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  

Fleet Manager Brittney Geralds  

We are pleased to recognize Brittney  
Geralds’ hard work and look forward to her 

continued growth within the Division.  

IS PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE  

FOLLOWING PROMOTION 


